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Scholarship - Students with learning disabilities

Carol Thomson Memorial Scholarship *
Value: $500.00
Apply: Undergraduate Awards Office, Room 109 Alumni 

Memorial Building, UNB.
Deadline for receipt of applications: April 15,1992

Music at Noon
29 January - The University of New Brunswick's "Music-at-Noon" series will features Arlene Pach, 
pianist, UNB Resident Musician, on Wednesday, 29 January, 12:30 pm, UNB Memorial Hall. 
Programme - Ragtime Piano Classics. Free. Everybody welcome.

New Talent '92
New Talent '92 sponsored by the Creative Arts Committee is the annual juried competition 
showcasing the creative talents of students right here on the UNB/STU campus. Prizes are awarded 
for the best submissions in the categories of poetry, short fiction, visual arts and music.
New Talent '92 will be held from March 13 to April 1 at the Art Centre at Memorial Hall on Bailey 
Drive.
For more info: Phone 453-4623 or drop in for an entry foim.cum mum

Jésus Lôpez-Pacheco
The UNB Departments of Spanish and English present Jesds Lôpez-Pacheco, award-winning Spanish 
Novelist, poet, dramatist and Professor of Spanish at the University of Western Ontario. There will 
be a reading and lecture including poems from his recent books Poetic Asvlum and Asilo Poetico 
written in Canada and published in Spain and Canada. It will be illustrated with Dr. Lôpez-Pacheco’s 
own slides. The reading and lecture will be held Thursday, February 6 at 10:30 am at Memorial Hall 
Art Studio.

Campus Ministry

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 
Rev. Neville Cheese man 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Coffee. Cookies and Fellowship: Every Friday afternoon 3:00- 
5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, have 

cookies and talk about what’s important. Monte Peters' 
Residence, Apt 2, Bridges House, 2:30 pm. All Welcome. 
Spaghetti Suppers; Every Fri. 5:00 pm. Monte Peters' Residence, 
Apt. 2 Bridges House. All welcome.
Inter-Varsitv Christian Fellowship: Meetings every Wednesday 
evening 7:30 pm. Alumni Memorial Lounge. All Welcome. 
Marriage Preparation Workshops: Workshops are planned for 
Jan. 18, Feb. 22, Mar. 21 and Apr. 11. Contact Campus Ministry

Christian Meditation Group: You are invited to join a non- 
denominational Christian Meditation Group meeting every 
Wednesday at 8:00 pm. The meditation is guided by tape talks 
made by John Main O.S.B., founder of the Benedictine Priory in 
Montreal. For more information call Kathleen Crowley at 450-

Great Britain
There is a program in the spring of '92 on the International Work and Travel Experience in Human 
Services in Great Britain presented by Division of Natural & Social Sciences and the Division of 
Community Education of Lethbridge Community College.
For further information contact: Dr. Brian Husby, Rehabilitation Services or Cheryll Oakes, Early 
Childhood Education, Lethbridge Community College, 3000 College Drive South, Lethbridge, 
Alberta T1K 1L6. (403) 320-3384, (403) 320-3465 (messages) (403) 329-7256 (Cheryll Oakes).
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Daphne Marlatt
Daphne Marlatt, author of the recently released Salvage and numerous other works, will be speaking 
twice at UNB next week. On Wednesday, January 29, at 4:30 pm, she will give a public reading in the 
Art Centre Studio at Memorial Hall. On Thursday, January 30, she will give a talk, "Feminist 
Salvaging: Writing as a Subversive Act," at 4:30 pm in Tilley 28. Admission for both events is free, 
and all are welcome. For more information, call 453-4676.

Worship Services
CaUlOlic Masses. St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday 
Masses 11:00 am&4:00 pm.
Aflglican Eucharist; Sunday 11:00 am, Wed. and Thun;. 12:30 pm.

Lecture to Highlight War of Words
People who still think "chairman" is an appropriate word to describe a woman who runs a meeting 
may be missing the point about the role of language in the feminist movement.
Canadian feminist writer Daphne Mariait will examine that issue and others in a free public lecture 
at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton on Thursday, Jan. 30, at 4:30 pm in Room 28 of 
Tilley Hall.
In her lecture, entitled Feminist Salvaging: Writing as a Subversive Act, Ms. Marlatt suggests that 
the form and use of language in feminist writing can be seen as subversive to the conventional, 
patriarchal stance of mainstream culture. The language of feminist writing is both a tool for 
asserting the reality women know and a manifestation of a new cultural vision.
In addition to her Jan. 30 lecture, sponsored by the Women's Studies Program in UNB's faculty of 
arts, Ms. Marlatt will give a free public reading from her latest work on Wednesday, Jan. 29, at 4:30 
pm in the Art Centre Studio at Memorial Hall. The reading is sponsored by the department of 
English.
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What do you think?
This year marks Canada's 125th year as a nation. 

Some think a grand celebration is totally inappropriate 
while others believe that there is no better time than the 
present to celebrate Canada's nationhood. What do you 
think?

Psychology Colloquium
University of New Brunswick Psychology Colloquium presents Dean Snow, Department of 
Psychology of UNB Fredericton. The topic will be "Psychological Interventions in a General 
Hospital Cardiology Unit: Program Review, Patient Issues and Case Presentation". It will be held 
Friday, Jan. 24,1992 at 3:30 pm in Keirstead Hall, Snodgrass Room. Coffee will be served, everyone 
welcome.

If you have an opinion about this 125th year of 
Canada's existence why not express it in an essay, a 
poem, a short story, a photograph, a drawing, or a 
dramatic skit? If we hear from enough of you, The 
Brunswickan will happily publish these thoughts.

Here are a few teaser questions:
What does Canada's 125th year mean for women, for 

students, for native people, for immigrants, for artists, 
for musicians, for athletes, for... and on, and on.?

Drug Problem?
Think you may have a drug problem? We at Narcotics Anonymous can help. We have been there! The 
Living Straight Group of NA meets on the second floor of the IOOF Hall, corner of Brunswick and 
Carleton St. (use Brunswick St. entrance) Sunday evenings at 7:00 pm. All those interested 
welcome.The Brunswickan is looking forward to hearing 

from you.
Send your submissions to:

Canada 125 Special 
The Brunswickan, Room 35 
The Student Union Building 

UNB, Fredericton 
E3B 5A3
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4 The UNB Spanish Club
The UNB Spanish Club will be holding its first general meeting of this year on Wednesday 29 at 
12.30, Carleton Hall C332. Members are requested to attend the meeting in order to discuss this 
year's activities. New members are also welcome.
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Or drop it off at The Brunswickan offices in the SUB
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